
 
 
 
July 6, 2021 
 
Rotary Vision:  
 
Together, we see a world where people unite and take action to create lasting change across the 
globe, in our communities, and in ourselves. Our meeting at the Greensburg Country Club began 
with our new President Brian Beeghly leading in the Pledge of Allegiance and God Bless 
America. Brian also did the invocation.  
 
Sergeant at Arms Report:  
 
Mark Barnhart reported 27 of our 57 members were in attendance and 0 guests.  
 
Announcements: The summer picnic will be held this year at Twin Lakes by the lake on 
Tuesday, August 10th at 5:30.  Wear your best Hawaiian Shirt!  Jeff Balzer also announced this 
year’s Golf Outing which will be held on September 17th.  Contact Jeff for details or to purchase 
a ticket 
 
Speaker  
 
Brian Beeghly spoke to us today to introduce us to himself as the new President and how he 
plans on making our club better. 
 
Our meeting ended in the usual way with the Four Way Test.  
 
The Rotary Club of Greensburg meets at noon every Tuesday of the month at the Greensburg 
Country Club. 
 


